
City of Denton 
 
 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

AGENDA INFORMATION SHEET 
 
DEPARTMENT: Environmental Services and Sustainability  
 
ACM:   Christine Taylor, Assistant City Manager 
 
DATE:  June 1, 2023  
 
SUBJECT 
Receive an update and hold a discussion regarding mural at Pratt Recycling Facility located at City of 
Denton Landfill.  
 
BACKGROUND 
In February 2023, the City of Denton was approached by our recycling partner, Pratt Industries, to 
collaborate in designing a mural for the glass recycling containment wall.  Pratt Industries has a lease and 
operation agreement for the facility located at the City of Denton Landfill.  The City of Denton 
Sustainability Office provides education and outreach for the Solid Waste and Recycling Departments and 
coordinates the Sustainable Schools Program which was tasked to solicit mural design ideas.  
 
A contest was held, and submissions solicited from Denton Sustainable Schools program participants.  
Using themes from student submissions a mural design was created by a UNT Student/Artist/and 
Sustainability Intern.  
 
The design that is presented to you today has been approved by Pratt, and the City of Denton Solid Waste 
and Recycling and Marketing and Communications.  The mural will be installed on a temporary retaining 
wall that is used to contain glass that is being sorted for Recycling.  
 
PRIOR ACTION  
None 
 
EXHIBITS 
Exhibit 1- Agenda Information Sheet 
Exhibit 2- Presentation 
 
       Respectfully submitted: 

 Katherine Barnett  
Sustainability Manager  

 

City Hall 
215 E. McKinney Street 
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